From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton/D.P. Murphey Inc.
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:20:48 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:32 PM
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton/D.P. Murphey Inc.

From: Grace Faith SAVED [mailto:dpdemipirpiris@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 10:40 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>

Subject: Re: Borden-Carleton/D.P. Murphey Inc.

Good Day,

I am writing this to voice my opposition to the submitted application by D.P. Murphey Inc. with IRAC for the
construction of a new gas station.

As aresident of the community, there are already THREE gas stations within a short driving distance in either
direction of our home.

With regard to Ceretti's Hardware and Grocery, this invaluable business has -and continues to serve our basic needs
for food and hardware necessities. This family business is a local time-honoured treasure and a staple for our daily

needs - seen and unforeseen - as well as supplying our essential fuel necessities. Another service station next door,
would greatly infringe on Ceretti's revenue and place the community at risk of losing this wonderful local business.

We prefer to keep our community with one less gas station and support the three businesses already servicing the
area, without the addition of one more fuel station added to the mix as it is unnecessary.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this very important matter.
Sincerely,

Demi Pirpiris

26 Roy's Lane

Augustine Cove, PE

Sent from my iPhone
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